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FOLS Family Bingo Evening – this Friday 9th March 7 pm 

 

Come along to the school hall on Friday and join in the fun! 

Tickets are available in advance only from Cath Brint for £2.50 per person. There will be 

teas/coffees, soft drinks, crisps, cakes etc. available to buy on the night. 

Parents’ Information Workshop – Counting Sleep Friday 9th March 

 

This Friday, as part of our ‘Counting Sleep’ project, pupils will be taking part in workshops led 

by Janet Dowling. They will be finding out how sleep affects their brain, moods and ability to 

learn. Parents Celebration Worship will be at the earlier time of 2.15 pm and will include a 

workshop for parents so you can find out what your child has been learning about and also 

about how sleep can affect them.  Please come along and find out more. 

 

Mathematical Mindsets Information  

Evening  

Many thanks to everyone who came along 

yesterday evening. Parents who came along 

were very interested in how mindset and 

learning behaviours are so important in our 

pupils being able to be successful learners. 

 I will upload the ‘Make Maths Fun’ 

handout and the PowerPoint presentation 

to our website.    #YesUCan 

 

Eggmore! 

To support our next major fundraising event, 

on Friday 9th March, pupils can come to school 

in their own clothes in exchanged for a small 

(Cadbury’s Cream egg size) Easter egg.  

 

A colouring competition will be taking place 

will come home in book bags by the end of 

this week.  

 

 

Advanced Notice – Road Closure 

Church Lane Saul 

 

This road will be closed (at the canal bridge) from 9th April 2018 to 24th April 2018. This is to 

allow for essential works on the canal bridge by Canal and River Trust. 

If you require any further information regarding this closure please contact the office on 08000 

514514. 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 Gloucestershire Dance Festival 

Our pupils thoroughly enjoyed taking part in 

this event. Thank you to Miss Hooper and 

Mrs Taylor for all their work making this 

happen. The video is now on our website. 

Internet Safety 

A copy of ‘Digital Parenting’ magazine went 

home in book bags yesterday. 

Please read through it. There are some very 

interesting articles on keeping safe on line, 

sexting and preparing your child for a digital 

future. The internet is an exciting place but 

also one our children need educating about. 



 

 

Dates for Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 8th March Skylark to Forest School 

Friday 9th March Bring a small Easter Egg for Eggmore! and wear your own clothes  

Celebration Worship 2.15 pm incorporating Counting Sleep workshop 

FOLS Bingo Evening 7 pm 

  

Monday 12th March Year 3 and 4 Tag Rugby finals  

Wednesday 14th March Swallow & Skylark trip to Puzzlewood  

Thursday 15th March Swallow to Forest School 

Friday 16th March Swift and Goldfinch Classes to The Big Bang Fair, Birmingham 

  

Monday 19th March Year 3 and 4 Cross Country Stratford Park 

Thursday 22nd March  Goldfinch to Forest School 

Sunday 25th March Eggmore! 

  

Monday 26th – Thursday 

29th March 

Swift Class Residential trip 

Thursday 29th March Break up for Easter Holiday 

  

Monday 16th April Return to school 

Thursday 19th April  Country Dance Festival for Goldfinch Class 


